
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Daily update 
(21 September 2020, 3.55pm) 
 
Topics in this Core Brief: 

• Everyone Matters Pulse Survey – Message from Anne MacPherson 
• Health and Safety Training – Protect yourself, your colleagues, patients and visitors 

 
 
Everyone Matters Pulse Survey – Message from Anne  
MacPherson 
 
As we now enter into the final week of the Everyone Matters Pulse  
Survey, I would like to thank everyone who has already replied,  
we now have over 15,819 responses. I also want to encourage  
everyone who has not taken the opportunity to complete the survey,  
to please do so before the closing date.  
 
Your opinion does matter to us, and I have valued the previous  
outcomes received, which have helped us to consider specific  
for our Staff Health Strategy in particular to help initiatives to  
support your mental and physical health at work.  Your feedback has also enabled us to shape our Culture 
Framework and is now helping us to finalise our Workforce Strategy.  
 
This survey is slightly different, with more questions specifically about how you are feeling, and between 
the Pulse Survey and our Mental Health Check In, it is vital at this time that we understand not only how 
you are feeling but also what can we do to support you at work, in particular in your work setting and with 
your team.  
 
I appreciate that completing the survey can often be time consuming, this one is no more than 10 minutes 
and I can assure you that your return does matter.  
 
If you are completing your survey on paper, please note that questions relating to your overall wellbeing 
and personal experience of work during the COVID period are mandatory and should be completed for the 
response to count. 
 
If you change your mind on any response, you can clearly cross out one tick and replace with a tick at the 
new answer. 
 
 



 

 
 
The countdown is now on with SIX weeks to complete your Health & Safety training. Don’t wait, complete 
your training in now. For further information see here and to complete the training modules go to your 
LearnPro account. 
 
 
Please keep up-to-date with the latest guidance on our dedicated web pages at: 
www.nhsggc.org.uk/covid19. If you have any questions about the current situation please check the FAQs 
first. If you have any further questions, please email: staff.covid19@ggc.scot.nhs.uk 
 
Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not have access to a computer.  

A full archive of printable PDFs are available on StaffNet  
 

https://www.nhsggc.org.uk/working-with-us/hr-connect/health-safety/training-and-education/health-safety-training/
http://nhs.learnprouk.com/
http://www.nhsggc.org.uk/covid19
https://www.nhsggc.org.uk/your-health/health-issues/covid-19-coronavirus/for-nhsggc-staff/faqs/
mailto:staff.covid19@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
https://www.eess.nhs.scot/ess/
http://nhsggc.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0f385b5aea37eaf0213bd19fb&id=4a0fd596c9&e=5af5e1832c

